
CANCELLATION NOTICE  
Expression of Interest (EOI) - Procurement of Consultancy Services for Review of Bank Business 

Continuity Plan (BCP) & Disaster Recovery Plan (DRP) Documentation 

It is for the information of all concerned that NBP’s notice for the above cited expression of interest placed on 
PPRA’s website (Ref: TS439371E), NBP website (Ref: NT-12/21/2020-3) and in newspapers may please be 
treated as cancelled with immediate effect. 
 

Divisional Head 
Procurement Division, 
Logistics, Communications & Marketing Group, 
National Bank of Pakistan 
3rd Floor, NBP Head Office, Building, Karachi. 
Tel: 021-99220331 and 021-38902435          

 
 


